
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

Dear families, 
 

This week was SATs week for Year 6 - I wanted to start by saying a huge well done to all the children. 
We were so proud of you all this week! Every single one of you showed resilience and determination 
to do your best. We know a few of you felt nervous at times but even when this happened you 
composed yourselves and carried on. Whatever happens now you can be sure that we are all 
incredibly proud of you and rest in the knowledge that you have tried your hardest! I also wanted to 
say a huge thank you to the team this week - including the kitchen who provided a wonderful breakfast 
every morning! Another well done is to Miller Beech in Year 6 who is playing a lead role in the new 
Charlie and the Chocolate Factory production at Theatre Severn! We are so excited for Miller to be 
showcasing his acting and singing talents on the stage – see the advert below for how to buy tickets! 
It has been lovely to see the children dressed in green today as part of Mental Health Awareness 
Week. We have been doing a variety of activities across school such as Walk & Talk sessions around 
the track, and classroom based activities based around this year’s theme of community. 
Next week is our final week before half term and we have our new starter meeting for those parents 
who have children starting in September. Even if you have other siblings here already you are 
welcome to come along. Mrs Griffiths and the Early Years team will be talking about what to expect 
through your child's Reception year. Next Friday we also have Tempest in to do class photos, Year 6 
Leavers photos and sports teams. Please remember to send your child in with full uniform that day 
including a school jumper. 
Many thanks and I hope you all enjoy a sunny weekend! 
 

Best wishes, 
Samantha Hill 
Headteacher 
 

REMINDERS & NOTICES: 
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• School lunch menu: 

This week we will be on Week 3 of the new 

Spring/Summer 2025 menu. 

• Breakfast club booking: 

Wraparound registers for Summer term 2 will be live 

next week.  

To ensure your child attends the Breakfast Club for 
the full hour, please book the dymo7:45am session at 
a cost of £2.50.  

This session ends at 8:45am. If you only want your 
child to attend the free 30-minute session, book the 
8:15am to 8:45am slot only. Please note, there is no 
need to book both sessions (7:45am and 8:15am) for 
a full hour as this will result in a duplicate booking. 

• Cycling safely 

Unfortunately, we’ve received several concerns from 

parents and local residents this week regarding some of 

our pupils cycling to school in an unsafe manner. If your 

child cycles to school please remind them of the basic road 

safety rules so they stay safe! 
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